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LINK BRIDGE DETAILS

29/08/23 HH/JC

Media Hub - Utopia Village, 7 Chalcot
Road, London

22029-PD0012-C

PLANNING

Proposed enhanced glazed link bridge to replace 
existing within existing apertures to adjoin 
buildings to each side of courtyard mews

LINK BRIDGE - CGI VISUALISATIONLINK BRIDGE - PLAN

LINK BRIDGE - ELEVATION LINK BRIDGE - SECTION EGBERT STREET GATE - 3D CUTAWAY

Central clock proposed to reference existing 
forming a focal point to the link bridge

Proposed replacement structure to support link 
bridge bearing into existing buildings to each side 
of courtyard mews

Proposed enhanced glazed link bridge to replace 
existing within existing apertures to adjoin 
buildings to each side of courtyard mews

Existing stair arrangement and aperture to be 
retained to both sides of replacement bridge

Existing apertures to be retained to both sides of 
replacement bridge

LINK BRIDGE - PHOTOGRAPH AS EXISTING

Proposed enhanced glazed link bridge to replace 
existing within existing apertures to adjoin 
buildings to each side of courtyard mews

Central clock proposed to reference existing 
forming a focal point to the link bridge

Proposed replacement structure to support link 
bridge bearing into existing buildings to each side 
of courtyard mews

Existing apertures to be retained to both sides of 
replacement bridge

Materiality of proposed enhanced bridge will 
reflect treatments of replacement existing 
apertures throughout for visual coherency

A General issue for comment 29/08/23
B General revisions to link bridge design 06/10/23
C General revisions 27/10/23


